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| am writing this letter on behalf of the Erin
Woods Community Association. We are
wholeheartedly supporting Siksika Off-Reserve
Affordable Housing (SORAH) in building
affordable housing in our community for
individuals and families.

Sincerely,

Shannon Coleman

President of Erin Woods Community
Association
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